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COUNCIL 28 FEBRUARY 2022  
 

AGENDA SUPPLEMENT 
 

6) QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL (Pages 3 - 4) 

 To receive the question submitted from Councillor R Powell in accordance with 
the provisions of Procedure Rules 30 and 30A. 
 

---oOo--- 
 
TO: MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 
 Councillor J Dale – Chairman of the Council 
 Councillor N Begy – Vice-Chairman of the Council 
 

Councillor P Ainsley Councillor E Baines 
Councillor D Blanksby Councillor K Bool 
Councillor A Brown Councillor G Brown 
Councillor P Browne Councillor J Burrows 
Councillor W Cross Councillor J Fox 
Councillor S Harvey Councillor O Hemsley 
Councillor M Jones Councillor A MacCartney 
Councillor M Oxley Councillor K Payne 
Councillor R Powell Councillor I Razzell 
Councillor L Stephenson Councillor L Toseland 
Councillor A Walters Councillor G Waller 
Councillor S Webb Councillor D Wilby 
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MEETING: COUNCIL  
 
MEETING DATE: 28 FEBRUARY 2022 
 
ITEM 6:  QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 
 

 

 

No. Name of Member 
 

Question Addressed to:  

1 Councillor R Powell   Councillor I Razzell, Portfolio Holder for Planning, 
Highways and Transport.  
   

DETAILS 
 
Report 09/2022 - Final Revenue and Capital Budget, tabled for this meeting, confirms that 
Rutland currently holds £7.443m unallocated developers contributions, which include CIL, 
S106 and Oakham North payments. 
 
Whilst a plan for this money is being developed to support the new Local Plan can members 
be assured that, where there are any deadlines for spending included within any of these 
agreements, that procedures are in place to ensure that these contributions will actually be 
spent by the due dates on infrastructure which will be of benefit to Rutland residents. 
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